CITY OF ARDMORE
FINANCE DEPARTMENT

Council Letter No. ©204,A0
Meeting Date: June 6, 2022

Mayor and City Commission
City of Ardmore, Oklahoma

Re: Contract Agreement with Invoice Cloud
Dear Commission:

On behalf of the Customer Service and the Municipal Court Divisions of the Finance
Department, staff respectfully request your consideration and action for the City of
Ardmore to enter into a contract with Invoice Cloud for accepting various payment
options, The City will be saving a substantial amount of money in credit card fees and
eBilling statements with this new vendor. Mr. David Davis has reviewed the attached
contract and has given his approval. This contract will go into effect July 1, 2022 and will
automatically renew annually.

Respectfully submitted,

Sissy Burge
City Treasurer
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